
Subject: my wards airline stereo inquiry
Posted by Kimberly G. on Thu, 17 Mar 2005 00:36:04 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I somewhat inherited a Montgomery Wards Airline Solid State Stereo. There's a tag on the back
that says model number: GAI-2435B and manufactured March 4, 1975. It works beautifully and
sounds great! I wanted to know how common these are and what kind of value, if any, it has? Any
other information would be helpful too. Thanks in advanced for your help!!! 

Subject: Re: my wards airline stereo inquiry
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 17 Mar 2005 01:53:12 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It's hard to say.  I used to see a lot of those, came by the same way you got yours.  To tell the
truth, the smaller tube radios are nice because they're nostaligic and don't take up a lot of space. 
But I'm not sure there's as much interest in mid-70's console stereos.
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